
Dear Theodore Giannaros. 

We requested assistance from a native speaker Harding, Brian J. from University of California, Berkeley, 
United States (https://www.scopus.com/authid/detail.uri?authorId=55577884500, 
https://orcid.org/0000- 0002-1293-9379). Here is Brian's answer –  

"I didn't think the English was too bad. Just a few spots needed some attention. I think the editor and / 
or reviewer were being too strict. It's a nice study. I'm not aware of previous FPI Some of the changes 
seem very large. I agree with your conclusion that it's difficult to interpret green line observations from 
the ground, since you can never be sure if you are looking at actual wind / temperature changes, or if 
you are looking at airglow height changes. " 

We have corrected the text of the manuscript taking into account the corrections of the Brian Harding. 

We also contacted the AnGeo editorial support team and received an answer - "We will do a light 
copyediting during the production process. You do not need to send it to a copy editing service". 


